YOUR OPINION COUNTS!
BE PART OF AN ACTION PLAN FOR THE FUTURE OF TRANSPORTATION IN ELBERT COUNTY

 A comprehensive transportation master plan process has begun for the western half of Elbert County. The second in a series of three public meetings geared toward soliciting community input for improving the local and regional transportation system will be held  September 17th at the Elizabeth Middle School.  These public meetings will provide an opportunity for a broad range of participants to help identify transportation needs and develop strategies to address Elbert County’s transportation challenges. Community input will be critical for guiding public policy decisions regarding a safe, efficient, multi-modal transportation system for the next 20 years.  

WHEN: September 17, 2007  from 7pm to 9pm

WHERE: the Elizabeth Middle School

                  34427 County Road 13

                  Elizabeth, Colorado  80107

WHO: Everyone with an interest in the future of Elbert County

The third public input meeting is scheduled for October 29th,  2007. Check for updated information on the County’s website www.elbertcounty-co.gov or contact Karen Stuart at 720.359.3044 or Karen.stuart@c-b.com.

WE NEED YOUR INPUT! 

Thank You

